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Proposed Extension to Double Yellow Lines 
Attlee Way, Sittingbourne 

 
Following a request from the Local Councillor, proposals have been drafted to extend the existing 
double yellow lines on the north side of Attlee Way Sittingbourne, from the existing lines near Satis 
Avenue to the west of the Foxgrove junction. The proposals, to be funded through the County 
Members’ Highway Grant, have been requested to assist vehicle movements and improve 
sightlines for vehicles turning into Attlee Way. Details of the proposals can be found on the plan 
overleaf. 
 
We would be most grateful to receive your views as to whether you support or object to the 
proposals, and the responses received will be reported to the Swale Joint Transportation Board to 
consider at their next meeting. Please note that direct, individual responses will not be sent out in 
response to each questionnaire. At the end of the consultation a report on feedback will be 
compiled and this will be available on request.  
 
Please e-mail your comments to us at engineers@swale.gov.uk or alternatively complete the reply 
slip below and return to Swale Borough Council Engineering Services, Swale House, East Street, 
Sittingbourne, Kent, ME10 3HT, by Friday 1st November 2024. A space has also been provided 
to allow you to add any further comments you may have. Thank you for taking the time to respond. 
 

Proposed Extension to Double Yellow Lines – Attlee Way, Sittingbourne 
 
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 

 I Support the proposed extension to the 
double yellow lines 

 I Object to the proposals 

    

Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this consultation
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